

MLC Foundation Community Scholarship

Applications for 2023 are now open!

Applications for the 2023 Methodist Ladies' College Foundation Community Scholarship are now open, offering a life changing opportunity for a girl who is versatile and demonstrates wide ranging skills, interests, and passions.

The Years 7 to 12 scholarship commences in Year 7, 2023 and offers 100% remission from tuition fees and agreed on-costs for a student from Years 7 to Year 12. It is not an academic scholarship, it is a community scholarship for a girl who plans to contribute in a meaningful way to her community, starting with her time at MLC.

We seek to award this scholarship to a girl who is motivated to make the most of all that her MLC education offers, and we will make the world of educational opportunities available.

How to Apply

To learn more and apply, visit the MLC Foundation Community Scholarship page of our website **here**.

Please ensure that the application is received by Sunday 31 July 2022.

If you need help or have any questions, please contact us on 9383 8858 or by emailing **foundation@mlc.wa.edu.au**.